MICHAEL GABLE
DIRECTOR

WIiLLIAM PEDUTO
MAYOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
CiTY-COUNTY BUILDING

September 21, 2020

Honorable President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh

RE: Professional Services Agreement with Rehrig
Pacific for recycling containers

Dear Members of City Council:

Approval is requested for a Professional Services Agreement(s) and/or Contract(s) with
Rehrig Pacific Company for the manufacturing and distribution of recycling and provision of
containers, at a cost not to exceed $1,351,000.

Sincerely,

W hhakrditit_

Michael Gable, CPRP
Director
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